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December 11, 2024/58847

The General Manager

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Building,

Stock Exchange Road,

Karachi.

SUBJECT: CORPORATE BRIEFING SESSION-RESCHEDULE.

Dear Sir,

This is in continuation of our earlier notice bearing no. 58835 dated December 6, 2024 on the
subject cited above.

We would like to inform you that the Corporate Briefing Session (CBS) of the Company has
been rescheduled due to some unavoidable reasons from Thursday, December 12, 2024, at
11:30 am to Tuesday, December 17, 2024, at 11:30 am. The session will take place at the
registered office of the Company, located at The Exchange Hub, LSE Plaza, 19-Kashmir Egerton
Road, Lahore, and will also be accessible via video link facility.

Shareholders interested in attending the CBS are requested to register by emailing the
following details to inamullah@Ise.com.pk with the subject "Registration for LSEFSL-CBS-
2024" before 5:00 pm on December 16, 2024:

1. Name of participant

2. Folio/CDC account number (if shareholder)
3. Contact Number

4. Email ID

The video link and login details will be shared with registered participants prior to the CBS.
Please note that shareholders who have already registered for the CBS do not need to
register again.

You may please inform to the TRE Certificate holders of the Exchange accordingly.

For and on behalf of

Company Secretary
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